
 

 
 
 
Question: 
Some time ago, we were advised that an improved footpath to Fitzwilliam Railway Station had been 
given the go-ahead. What is the current status of this project over a year later? 
 
Answer: 
Thank you for your enquiry, I am aware from District Councillors that this project is now underway 
and is being called ‘The Green Highway’ it is a Wakefield District Council led initiative, which I am 
sure they would welcome sharing more information with you if you’d like to get in touch with them. 
I have listed details below as to who could tell you more. 
 
customerservices@wakefield.gov.uk 
 
District Cllr Jessica Carrington jcarrington@wakefield.gov.uk;  
District Cllr Martin Roberts martin.roberts@ackworthparishcouncil.gov.uk;  
District Cllr Allan Garbutt agarbutt@wakefield.gov.uk 
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